
COVID 19 shutdown and Employer Survey 

 

Millerville did not publish an employer survey 2021 due to the shutdown of public schools. The Dean of 

the College of Education and Human Services and the Associate Dean for Assessment and accreditation 

decided that for one academic year the employers would not be surveyed due to the stress and 

concerns regarding the schools shutdowns and the spread of the COVID viruses.  

 

Millersville will launch a 2022-23 employer survey and publish those survey results in May 2023. 


